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Question/Comment No. 1 – (Olivia Moicha) 

Will there be a two-month notification before the construction of the project? 

Response to Question/Comment No. 1: 

A notification postcard on behalf of the Director of Public Works will be distributed in 
advance of the project. Notifications by the contractor will be issued 1-2 weeks prior to 
the project’s construction start as well as a 3-day notice. 

Question/Comment No. 2 – (Olivia Moicha) 

Will there be a phone number to contact in case there are questions? 

Response to Question/Comment No. 2: 

Contact information will be on the city’s Notification mailer as well as on the city’s 
project-dedicated webpage. 

Question/Comment No. 3 – (Olivia Moicha) 

Will there be construction at night? 

Response to Question/Comment No. 3: 

At this time, we can’t provide an answer because we do not have an approved 
contractor. Once we have awarded a construction contract and have a contractor for 
this project, we will communicate the construction schedule and impacts through the 
city’s project-dedicated webpage. The Contractor will also inform of construction activity 
1-2 weeks prior to construction in a specific area, as well as a 3-day notice in advance
of the construction activity.


